
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
After the success of our first Frosty Fest in December, this year’s School 
Council and I would like to announce our exciting end of year event… 

SPIKE BONZO! 
 
On Monday 14th July we will be hosting an amazing children’s 
entertainer called Spike Bonzo.  He is a comedian and magician that 
will perform an hour long show after school. 
The show will start at 3:30pm and will finish at 4:30pm. 
Tickets will be on sale via School Money shortly. 
The cost is £5 per ticket and it will include a drink and a small snack.  
At the end of the event, children should be picked up from their usual 
door just after 4:30pm. 
 
School council are keen to raise funds for events and resources that are 
important to the children so we really hope that you will support this 
exciting end of year celebration for the whole school.  
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
From 
 
Mrs Dodd & The School Council Team 
 
 


